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March 19, 2019

TO: Honorable Dade Phelan, Chair, House Committee on State Affairs
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2439 by Phelan (Relating to certain regulations adopted by governmental entities for

the building products, materials, or methods used in the construction of residential or
commercial structures.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Analysis by the Texas Facilities Commission indicates the provisions of the bill relating to
building codes would have no fiscal impact on state construction projects. Based on analysis by
the Office of the Attorney General, it is assumed that the provisions of the bill relating to
enforcement could be absorbed using existing resources.

Local Government Impact

According to the Texas Municipal League, no significant fiscal implication to cities is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 302 Office of the Attorney General, 303 Facilities Commission
LBB Staff: WP, CMa, NV, JMO, AF
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